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Hello and thank you for your time and review of my position.  I am requesting that you 

please support SB422.  I am an executive with a global organization HQed in France 

and, based on my experience, the US, and Oregon especially, is far behind the rest 

of the world in implementing opportunities for both safe and efficient transportation.  

Oregon could lead the US in providing incentives for people to travel more efficiently 

on two-wheeled vehicles.  SB422 is a great first step.   


